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Greenwell Point Public School 

         NEWSLETTER 
                                          School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            

Phone:  444 71379                              Fax:  444 71550                                     email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

RELIEVING PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Catherine Glennan                  27th November  2017                                Term 4  Week 8 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
Dear Parents,  

What a busy, but fun filled week we had last week!  Students finished off their last 

week of swim school, showing off the skills they had learned during the 2 week 

program. Well done to all of the students who attended, it is such a valuable pro-

gram. 

Last Thursday twelve Year 6 students had a taste of University life when they visit-

ed the University of Wollongong, Shoalhaven Campus. They participated in lec-

tures and tutorials, learning more about the courses that would be available to 

them in the future. The students had a great time participating in law lectures, and 

art classes and were perfect role models for our school. I’m sure many of them will 

go on to become students at the University now that they know that the option is 

there for them. 

A few lucky Year 4 and 5 students also participated in the “Get Hooked” Program 

here at Greenwell Point. Sophie (Year 4) managed to land herself a decent sized 

fish off the jetty, as did Phoenix. Well done girls on showing everyone how its 

done! Mr Atherton walked away empty handed unfortunately, despite his best ef-

forts! 

This Thursday the SRC will be holding a fundraising Day. There will be a paper 

plane competition, along with a variety of other activities. Please support this won-

derful cause and come along dressed in your favourite summer gear. For more 

information, see the attached flyer. A disco for students will be held on the night 

starting at 5pm and finishing at 7pm. The P&C are looking for support with this ac-

tivity. 

Plans for the end of year presentation are well underway. Presentation date has 

been set for Wednesday 13th December. The exact time is yet to be established 

so stay posted for more details. 

The end of year excursion has been set down for Tuesday the 12th  December. 

We will be taking students to the Nowra Pool as a reward for their efforts this year. 

A note about this excursion will be sent home soon.  

P&C are also looking for helpers with the Friday night Greenwell Point Pub    raf-

fles. This raffle raises thousands of dollars for the school every year but we rely on 

parent support to keep it happening. It would be a shame to lose this activity to 

another club or institution. If you can spare one Friday night every other month, 

please leave your details at the school. 

Regards,    

Catherine Glennan  (Relieving Principal) 

 
 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

  

NOVEMBER: 
 
31 P & C Clothing Sale 

Ends 
 

 
DECEMBER: 
 
7 P & C Meeting 
12      End of Year Excursion 
13     Presentation Day 
 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

 

 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

……………………………………………………………………………………     

 CANTEEN MEAL DEAL  

  1st December, 2017  

 I give permission for …………………………………………………………………… to receive a Chicken 
Burger, fresh fruit along with a popper all for $5. Please remember the canteen is only open for lunch 
so it is up to you to remember to bring your recess. ALL ORDERS MUST BE IN BY WEDNESDAY 
MORNING.  Custard cups for 50c and ice blocks 50c.        

 

 …………………………..                                       ………………………………..  

    Parent Signature                                                                                                   Date  

LIBRARY STOCKTAKE: 

Last week was the last week for Library borrowing. A stocktake of books and resources will be conducted 
over the next few weeks. To assist us with the stocktake please return all outstanding Library books before 
Wednesday 29th November. Thank you for your support 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

     Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

 

Sam who turns 9 on the 28th November 

Dominic  who turns 12 on the 30th  November 

River who turns 6 on the 1st of December 

 

                       Boat Awards: 

 

                            K/1  Abbie &  David   

                         1/2  Aisha &  Taj 

                       2/3/4/ Indeeka & Jade 

                          4/5/6 Asha & Madison 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Shoalhaven Youth Orchestra Christmas Concert featuring Shoalhaven Youth Orchestra, 

Shoalhaven Junior Strings Shoalhaven Stringlets Tuning In players. Their annual concert is at 2pm 

at Nowra School of Arts Berry St, Nowra on the 9th December. Admission is Adults $15.00 

Friends & Students $10.00 Children under 12 Free, Family $30.00. This includes afternoon tea. 


